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Dear Council Members,
The amount of Trees that have been cut down since DOT cut down over 5000 along the
freeway in our area and apparently opened a money flag for huge apartment complexes
allowed to cut down every Tree is changing the atmosphere of Shoreline.

Trees support us, Significant Trees protect us. But we have to protect them!

Please support leaving "at least" 10 percent of Trees on MUR- 70 SITES
Thank you
Isis Charest
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